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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

PSS’s Hequet named honorary professor, board member by China’s HNAAS
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A noted CASNR cotton science researcher and administrator has been designated an honorary professor and international advisory board member for scientific research by the Industrial Crop Research Institute in China's Henan Academy of Agricultural Sciences. Eric Hequet, the chairman of the Department of Plant and Soil Science, received the honor during a special ceremony July 5 in Zhengzhou, China.

COTTON SECTOR
Focus on Fiber; Texas International Cotton School scheduled for Aug. 7-17
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The Lubbock Cotton Exchange, in conjunction with Texas Tech University's Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute, is hosting the 37th session of the Texas International Cotton School. Running from Aug. 7-17, the High Plains program is two weeks of classes, lectures, tours and hands-on interaction in all phases of cotton production, harvesting, ginning, classing, testing, preparation and processing.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       Thursday, Aug. 24, 2017; 1 p.m.; 

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR  - First Class Day

        Monday, Aug. 28, 2017

Houston Livestock Show 

        & Rodeo Scholarship Luncheon

        Tuesday, Oct. 17, 2017

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 21, 2017

       Student Union Building

       Red Raider Ballroom

CASNR Pig Roast

       Thursday, Nov. 9, 2017

       Lubbock Civic Center

       Banquet Hall

CASNR Fall Commencement

       Saturday, Dec. 16, 2017; United 

       Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	Ethiopian agricultural scholars visit CASNR as part of int'l leadership program
In a sign of the strength and scope of CASNR, seven administrators and faculty members from universities in Ethiopia are on the sprawling South Plains campus this month to see, first-hand, an agricultural science program that's doing it right. Known for its expertise in food safety, meat sciences, improving the production of various crops and educating future agricultural experts and communicators, CASNR leaders welcomed the visitors who are part of a national tour led by the U.S. Department of State's International Visitor Leadership Program. "Global agriculture is an aspect of the mission of CASNR critical for our future," said Steven Fraze. 
CASNR’s Michael Ballou tapped for national ADSA research award
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CASNR’s Associate Dean for Research has been selected for this year's Lallemand Forward Award for Scientific Excellence in Dairy Nutrition from the American Dairy Science Association. Nutritional biologist Michael Ballou, who also serves as an associate professor with Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences, was presented the honor in late June at the ADSA's annual meeting in Pittsburgh.

Latest issue of CASNR's 'The Agriculturist' available in print, online
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The Fall 2017 issue of the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications award-winning magazine, The Agriculturist, is off the press and online. The 58-page, student-led magazine's cover story, Old Legacy, New Farmer by Audrie Furgeson, focuses on 21-year-old Layton Schur's lifelong passion for agriculture. This year's editorial leadership team was directed by editor Blair McCowen. 

Gad Perry chosen for prestigious USAID, state department fellowship
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Gad Perry, a natural resources management professor of conservation science, has been named one of only 14 individuals nationwide selected for the Jefferson Science Fellowship Program, which builds science, technology and engineering expertise within the U.S. Department of State and the U.S. Agency for International Development. “It’s a great honor to be chosen, as this is a very competitive program,” Perry said. 

Texas Tech Rodeo Team duo takes national team roping title in Wyoming
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Team ropers Cole Wheeler, a junior general studies major from Flint, and Wesley Thorp, a junior general studies major from Stephenville, earned national championship honors at the 69th annual College National Finals Rodeo last month at the Casper Events Center in Wyoming. "We both love college rodeo, and representing Texas Tech was a dream come true," Wheeler said.

GALLERY: Construction complete on Bayer Plant Science Building northeast tower
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Months of prolific pounding and concrete pouring ended earlier this summer with the completion of a new two-story tower going up just outside the CASNR Dean's Office on the northeast corner of the Goddard building. The project, which began last September, completes the exterior enhancement of CASNR's new Bayer Plant Science Building and visually ties the new and old buildings together. 

CASNR welcomes Mandela Washington Fellowship academic, leadership program
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CASNR is part of a university group hosting 25 bright, emerging African leaders for a six-week academic and leadership institute sponsored by the U.S. Department of State. The program, known as the 2017 Mandela Washington Fellowship for Young African Leaders, runs from June 16 to July 30. "We're honored to host this group of Mandela Leadership Fellows," said AEC’s Interim Chairman Scott Burris.

Raider Red Meats schedules BBQ, Ribeye Championship for Aug. 25-26
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The annual Raider Red Meats BBQ & Ribeye Championship will be held Aug. 25-26, giving cooks locally and nationwide the opportunity to square off against each other at the AFS building in the C12 and C14 lots. "I'm really excited that Raider Red Meats BBQ & Ribeye Championship has grown to include some of the country's biggest names in barbecue," said Tate Corliss, director of Raider Red Meats. 

Innovative irrigation technology spotlighted in July’s TAWC Field Walk
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Connecting South Plains' producers with the latest in irrigation scheduling technologies was the focus of this month’s Texas Alliance for Water Conservation's first 'Field Walk' for the growing season. Looking ahead, the group has two events on tap in the coming months; a TAWC Field Day from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. on Sept. 6 in Plainview, and TAWC's 4th Annual Water College on Jan. 24 at the Lubbock Civic Center.

Employer Details; CASNR Career Fair set for Sept. 26 at Student Union Building
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Are you looking to hire candidates for a position in the agricultural field? When you attend CASNR’s 2017 Career Fair, you’ll have the opportunity to promote your internships and full/part-time opportunities to students and alumni looking for employment. The event is scheduled from noon to 4 p.m. Sept. 26 at Texas Tech’s Student Union Building Ballroom.
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